
35th Honey Bear Classic Fundraiser IS HAPPENING! 
THIS Saturday, February 17 at 1:00pm 
Hike, walk, or bike the Big Bear Pathway loop, located on Deutsch Avenue.   
Warming fire and hotdog roast at the trailhead. 
Live music starts at 2:00 at Thunder Bay Inn. 
Register online or in person at the Thunder Bay Inn at noon the day of the 
event. https://www.skisignup.com/Race/MI/BigBay/HoneyBearClassicFundraiser 
*All donations are appreciated and support the maintenance of the Big Bay Pathway* 
  
Presbyterian Church Community Dinners 
Second Tuesday of the month 
September – June 
All are welcome. 
 
Big Bay Stewardship Council Quarterly Community Meeting 
Thursday, 2/22/24 at 6:30pm 
Lumberjack Tavern 
Come learn about some of the current projects, network with community members and 
enjoy an evening at the local watering hole! 
Welcome to all. Free Pizza. 
  
Seeking Volunteers - Big Bay Stewardship Council 
The Big Bay Stewardship Council is actively recruiting volunteers for annual events 
Visit www.bigbaystewardship.org and click on "Volunteering" 
Email Kelsey at coordinator@bigbaystewardship.org  
 
Fire on the Bay 
Fire on the Bay will be the 2nd Saturday in July this year 
Saturday, July 13 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Information from Previous Newsletters: 
 
Powell Township Food Bank 
Open Wednesday’s - 5:00 – 7:00pm 
The Bill Dionne Fire Hall at the Halfway. 
January 3, 17, 31; February14, 28; March 13, 27 
Food, hygiene and cleaning supplies are available to anyone in need 
  
Donations to the Powell Township Food Bank 
You can make a monetary donation to the township office, make checks out to Powell 
Township and “food bank donation” in the memo line. Food/supply donations can be 
dropped off to the Powell Township office during regular office hours (Mon & Th 9-12) or 
dropped off directly to the food bank during operating hours. Questions, call Kim 
Bourgeois at 906-362-7275 
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ASAHI Exercise Class  
ASAHI is a form of exercise from Finland, accessible to everyone, of all ages. 
Tuesdays 9:30am - Powell Township Hall 
Fridays at 9:30am - Lobby of the Thunder Bay Inn *note time change* 
Led by Jill Bevins, certified trainer 
  
Senior Get Together 
Presbyterian Church 
Wednesdays from 10:00 - 12:00pm.  
Snacks, cards, puzzles, knitting, chatting and fun.    
  
Knitting Club 
St. Mary's Church Basement 
Mondays 10:00 - 12:00pm 
The group is through the RSVP (Retired Seniors Volunteer Program).  
___________________________________________ 
  
Parks and Recreation Email List 

· Please share the newsletter with your friends and family! If you know 
somebody who would benefit from our newsletter, send us their email 
to bigbaymichigan@gmail.com and we will add them to our list.  
· Do you want something in the next newsletter? Email Linda Ludwig 
at bigbaymichigan@gmail.com with your event details. 
· If you want to unsubscribe, kindly email us at bigbaymichigan@gmail.com 
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